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Tuesday 23rd April 2024 

 
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Information Session 

 
 
Dear Parent and Carers,  
 
We are delighted to be holding a ‘Phonics screening check information session’ for parents and carers of 
children in Year 1 on Wednesday 1st May 2024. This session will take place in the school hall at 2.45pm and 
should last 30 minutes with time provided for any questions or queries that you may have.  
 
The session will inform you of why we administer the screening check in Year 1, how it is administered and 
how you can best support your child in the lead up to the screening check which takes place in June. 
Following on from the meeting, your child will be allocated a resource pack for you to work through with 
them at home in order to build their confidence and familiarity with concepts alongside the preparation 
taking place in school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in working alongside us to support the early reading development of 
your child. We are very much looking forward to seeing you at the session.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any further questions or queries.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Miss Allen (Assistant Head of EYFS & KS1), Mrs Burman and Miss Ayrey.  
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